
Newsletter Week 8, Term 2
June 15, 2023

Principal’s Message

Kia ora koutou,

There is a real buzz around the school as we all get ready for our Open Day on Friday the
30th of June, from 1pm to 2.30pm. Students are working hard to make their classrooms look
great, and have also been busy in the gardens in the build up. We are excited to be able to
showcase all of the great learning that has been happening over the term, and look forward to
seeing as many of you as possible, with a cup of tea, cakes, scones and biscuits to follow in the
staffroom. It would also be lovely to see grandparents and other family members come along to
celebrate with us.

Tomarata School has such a rich history. Over this term I have developed a deeper appreciation
for the significance of our school, and how big a part of the local community that Tomarata
School has been over the years.

Term Two Reports will be made available on Hero next Friday (June 23). Please have a look at
these prior to the Parent Interviews on Monday and Tuesday the 26th and 27th of June.

Nga mihi nui,

Chris King
principal@tomarata.school.nz

What’s coming up?

Friday June 16 Breakfast Club @ 8am
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Friday June 16 Sausage Sizzle $2 @ lunchtime

Friday June 16 Whole School Assembly @ 2pm

Monday June 19 Breakfast Club @ 8am

Tuesday June 20 Soccer/Hockey @ Port Albert
Domain. (years 4-8)

Wednesday June 21 Breakfast Club @ 8am

Thursday June 22 Room 5 Nature Classroom

Friday June 23 Breakfast Club @ 8am

Friday June 23 Sausage Sizzle $2 @ lunchtime

Friday June 23 Singing School Assembly @ 2pm

Friday June 23 Term 2 Reports shared on Hero

Monday June 26 Parent Teacher Interviews

Tuesday June 27 Parent Teacher Interviews

Friday June 30 Tomarata School Open Day, from
1pm-2.30pm

Reminders

Breakfast club is running in room 4 at 8am on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. Thanks to
the parents who have volunteered to help with this. Students from Room 7 are also helping with
this, and doing a good job. It’s a great way for students to come together to have a healthy
breakfast of Weetbix. Please visit KickStart Breakfast for more information on this awesome
initiative.

Parent Interviews are coming up on the 26th and 27th of June. We have times available before
school and after school on those days. If these days/times can not work for you, teachers will be
happy to make another time for you to meet.
Please visit www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code to book. Our event code is dzx7w
If you have any problems, please call Vicki on 423 7022, and she can help make the booking for
you.

Our Lost Property box has quite a lot of jackets and jumpers in it. If you’re missing anything, let
us know, and we can have a look for you.

https://www.fonterra.com/nz/en/in-the-community/kickstart.html
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code


Fantastic Kids Achieving Fantastic Things

Room 7 have been working on designing a ‘Legacy Garden’, with Mrs Usher. After lots of
brainstorming and discussion, the designs are starting to come together.

In the interests of connecting with the theme of Tomarata School history, here are a couple of
photos from yesteryear.





Board Update

The Board of Trustees is next meeting on June 28th.

A Huge Thanks To Our Supporters


